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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for option E
1 message

Reed Dyer <reeddyer1@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 9:29 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear School Building Advisory Committee,

Thanks so much for your ongoing commitment to finding an option that both meets the needs of our community's
students while also being tenable to a majority of the voters. I recognize it is a monumental challenge.

I'll add my voice to the many who are supporting option E, the new middle school.

While my son will be long gone from the middle school before any work begins, I want to live in a Cape Elizabeth that
boldly invests in its future and its children. I have concerns about my family's own financial situation every day, but
contributing my fair share to the foundation of our town -- the school system -- is not a worry. There are many things I
will willingly give up before I hesitate to do that. 

Thank you,
Reed Dyer
20 Woodcrest Rd. 
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